

27 April 2018

A Templeman fyi-request-7730-511d88a9@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear A Templeman

On behalf of Gabriel Makhlouf, Secretary to the Treasury, I acknowledge receipt of your email requesting:

"Please supply any documents held by Treasury (including reports, briefings, aide-mémoires and other documents) that discuss universal basic income proposals, pilots or initiatives."

Your request was received by the Treasury on 26 April 2018 and will be dealt with in accordance with the provisions of the Official Information Act.

The Treasury will not publish your personal contact details or use the information for any reason other than processing your request. The personal information you provide will be subject to the requirements of the Privacy Act 1993 and the Official Information Act 1982.

Yours sincerely

Liam McCabe

Ministerial Advisor

1 The Terrace PO Box 3724 Wellington New Zealand tel. 64-4-472 2733 fax. 64-4-473 0982

www.treasury.govt.nz